Announcement of Krabi Noi Subdistrict Municipality

Subject : Policy on not accepting gifts (NO Gift Policy)

According to the Cabinet resolution on December 8,2020. They approved the
plan to reform the country in the area of prevention and suppression of corruption and
misconduct. (revised edition) They required to manage the important reform activity. Reform
the activity the fourth : To develop Thai government officers to be free from profit. The fist
target 1.1 : All government agencies announce to be the best government officials decline to
accept the gifts.

From the national reform plan above. To make the organization cleared from
the corruption. Krabinoi Subdistrict Municipality announced to the government officials here
to do our duties clear and say “No Gift” every occasions and festivals. Except sometimes
unavoidable. We have to follow the criteria for receiving gifts of the regulations of the Prime
Minister’s office B.E.2544. And the announcement of the National prevention and suppression
of corruption about the criteria for receiving gifts and other benefits by the ethic of
government employees B.E.2563.

Therefore, it is announced for everyone to know. The Senior executives and all
officers have to follow this policy strictly.

This announced is made on December 21,2023

(Mr. Wattpghurong Nuekliang)
Mayor of Krabi Noi Subdistrict



